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Hi Simon
 
Thanks for your agreement to an extension of the deadline for our submission on the Ribbon development, in consideration of the
fact that we did not receive the DA notification.
 
Following further review of the development, we seek consideration on the following aspects of the proposed development:
 

(i)             Agreement needs to be reached with our Building Owners regarding the traffic impacts of the development.  We note
that traffic is intended to be channelled along Wheat Road which sits on land which is the subject of a long term lease
from SHFA to private interests.  We do not believe that Wheat Road has the capacity to manage further traffic flows.

(ii)            Agreement needs to be reached with our Building Owners and other interested parties regarding changes to the Druitt
St footbridge.  This sits on land which is the subject of a long term lease from SHFA to our Building Owners at Darling
Park/Cockle Bay Wharf and therefore requires their consent for any changes.  Moreover, the proposed redevelopment
of this channels pedestrians in a single direction to the south, away from Cockle Bay Wharf.  This bridge needs to
provide equitable weighting to pedestrians travelling north and south on the eastern edge of Cockle Bay Wharf. 

(iii)            The proposal does not include any significant works to increase capacity of the Druitt St footbridge such as the
additional on-grade connection across Harbour Street.

 
Please advise if you require any further information from us on the above matters.
 
Regards
 
Keith Burns
General Manager - Darling Park
Shop 204, Balcony Level,
Cockle Bay Wharf at Darling Park,
Sussex Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

T: 02 9269 9805
F: 02 9264 5530
M: 0400 408 004
E: keith.burns@ap.jll.com

www.cocklebaywharf.com.au
www.darlingpark.com.au

If a member of the Darling Park Team has provided you with great service, we would be delighted if you
could take just a couple of minutes to follow the link below to tell the WOW! Awards about it.

 
Darling Park WOW! Awards – ‘Catching People Doing Things Right’

 

 

 
 

This email is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only. If you have received this email in error, please
notify the sender immediately and then delete it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not keep,
use, disclose, copy or distribute this email without the author's prior permission. We have taken
precautions to minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own
virus checks on any attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused
by software viruses. The information contained in this communication may be confidential and may be
subject to the attorney-client privilege. If you are the intended recipient and you do not wish to receive
similar electronic messages from us in the future then please respond to the sender to this effect.
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